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The President, Secretary and other representatives attended when invitations were received from many other 

organisations.  The President had opportunity to speak about ACW at two gatherings of Roman Catholic ladies. 



 One of our plans to hold Women’s Forums was successfully carried 

 

 



 And correct record of the financial position as at that date.  Signed: Heather Stevens 

          April 18, 1979 

 


